
Hi,

I wanted to get in touch as we have a dying conifer tree in the garden at our property (The Wheelhouse, Middle Street, Clavering,
Essex, CB11 4QL).

Atkins Arb (https://www.atkinsarb.co.uk) tree surgeons have done a site visit to review the state of the tree and have
recommended that it is removed as it will continue to deteriorate and there is nothing that can be done to save it.

Our property is within the Clavering conservation area but the tree itself is not subject to a Tree Preservation Order. The tree is ~8-
9m in height and two recent photos of the tree are attached for your reference.

I believe there is an exemption for dying trees which may not require a section 211 notice with 6 weeks' notice, but I would be
grateful if you could confirm if we're able to proceed with the works or if anything else is required.

Thank you and best wishes,
Ted Sumpster


